
Welcome to 
Stonehaven Fetteresso  

26th January 2025 

office@fetteresso.org.uk               Scottish Charity Number SC011191 

The Sunday service starts at 10:45am and is followed by an invitation to 

join us for tea and coffee in the hall. All are welcome. 

Prayer requests for the prayer chain can be emailed to:  

prayer@fetteresso.org.uk 

As always all prayer requests will be treated confidentially. 

The Church Office is open weekdays 09:15-12:15. However, the office will 

be closed to enquiries on Thursday 30th January. 

Fetteresso Church, Bath Street, Stonehaven, AB39 2DH. 

            01569 767689                                                       Stonehaven Fetteresso Church 

           office@fetteresso.org.uk                                     www.fetteresso.org.uk 

If you require the services of a minister, our pastoral support worker Roseanne 

Shewan can be contacted on 07503 072679. 

 

Now the Lord was 

gracious to Sarah as 

he had said, and 

the Lord did for 

Sarah what he had 

promised.  

 Genesis 21 v 21 

mailto:prayer@fetteresso.org


January 
27th Monday Under 3’s 10am 

  Place to pray 1:15pm 

28th Tuesday Under 3’s 10am 

  Paint and Pray 10am 

  The Guild 2pm 

29th Wednesday Community Café 10:30 am—2pm 

  Alpha 12:30 pm 

  Ignite 7:30pm 

31st Friday Under 3’s 10am 

  Through the roof 1:15pm 

Dates for your Diary 

 The February 

edition of  the Life and 

Work magazine are in 

the church vestibule.  

Donations for the 

foodbank can be 

left in the church 

or hall vestibules. 



Upcoming Sunday Services  

26th January Worship & 
Service Leader Linda Lawton 

2nd February Worship & 
Service Leader Matt Sinar 

New Riverside Trust Newsletter 

The Riverside Trust newsletter is now in the church vestibule, 
please feel free to pick up a copy. 

Flowers for Church  

Our flower rota is nearly full for the year however we have a few dates 

open for anyone that wants to donate: 8th, 15th and 22nd June. Please 

contact Alison MacKenzie or the office if you want to find out more.  

If you are interested in going to Glorious this year please go to 

www.gloriousconf.com where it has information about the day as well as a 

link to buy tickets. If you need help please contact the office. 

Alpha is starting this week. Anyone can join in the first 3 weeks of 

the course, so please come along.   

Daytime– Wednesday 29th January, 12:30—2:30pm, at Fetteresso Church. 

Lunch will be provided. 

Evening—Thursday 30th January, 7:15– 9:15 pm, at Catalyst Church. 

Bear Necessities—2 pm on Tuesday 28th January sees a joint meeting 

between the Guild and Far & Wide. The ladies from Bare Necessities are 

going to attend and give a presentation. This session is open to anyone who 

is interested in attending.  A buffet, tea and coffee will be provided. 



Contact Us  

Pastoral Support Worker             Church Administrator  

Roseanne Shewan                Zoe Stott 

07503 072679                 01569 767689 

roseanne.shewan@fetteresso.org.uk              office@fetteresso.org.uk 
 

Safeguarding Coordinators:              C & Y Admin Assistant 

safeguarding@fetteresso.org.uk            Kate Ellix 

Janice Boggon 07711 583317            ChildrenAndYouth@Fetteresso.org.uk 

Kate Russon  07887 765013      

 26th January 2nd February 9th February 

Church 

Officer 
Ian Davies James Dickinson Andrew Boggon 

Welcome 

Team 
Anne Adams Neil Clark Aileen Pyper 

Kids talk Sarah Houston Linda Lawton Ian MacKenzie 

Bible reader Elizabeth Porter Janice Boggon Margaret 

MacDonald 

Prayers for 

others 
Joan Barfoot Sarah Dickinson Ruth McAllan 

Flowers Kathleen Smith Lin Anderson Martin and Wilma 

Eccles 

Tea / Coffee Joan MacDonald 

and team 

James Dickinson Andrew and Janice 

Boggon 

Fetteresso services are filmed and live streamed. Please be aware that the central 

first four rows may be in camera. Occasionally, more rows may be visible. 

Photographs may only be taken by our Social Media Co-ordinator, for our media 

applications and church website. If you would prefer not to be included, please 

sit in one of the no camera zones or speak to the Multimedia team.  Thank you.  

Give thanks always—1 Thessalonians 5 v 18 


